
NOTICE 

The interviews/written exams for the selection of non-teaching 
staff advertised vide Notification number IITH/2020/Rec/NF/8 
at IIT Hyderabad have been postponed due to the situation 
arising out of CoronaVirus. The rescheduled dates will be 
intimated later." 

Sd/- 
Dean Administration 


